
SUBJECT: Consideration and possible approval of Allowance 
Expenditure Authorization (AEA) No. A-037 for the 2017 
Bond Transportation Center Replacement Project in the 
amount of $61,023.

BACKGROUND: On October 24, 2023, the 2017 Bond Transportation 
Center Replacement Project contract was awarded to 
ICI Construction, Inc. in the amount of $30,357,000.

AEA No. A-037 consists of the following items:

CPR No. 46: Prep Bay Wall:                                   $61,023

Owner requested changes to original design to enclose Prep Bay 
Area B118.  Including the following:

• Install metal wall panel and associated electrical and 
plumbing required.

• Install door B118-2 and associated hardware.
• Install overhead door B118-3 and associated hardware.
• Coordinate metal building jamb support for overhead door.

Total AEA No. A-037:                                 $61,023

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS: Funding in the amount of $61,023 is provided by the 
Contract Owner’s Contingency Allowance for the 2017 
Bond Transportation Center Replacement Project.

RECOMMENDATION: We recommend approval of Allowance Expenditure 
Authorization (AEA) No. A-037 for the 2017 Bond 
Transportation Center Replacement Project in the 
amount of $61,023.
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